
    

 
 

“Anker 4.0” – Headline News, October 2024 
New Order for Dansk Retursystem A/S, Denmark 
We are proud to announce that Dansk Retursystem A/S, the Danish 
Scheme operator for beverage containers with deposit, has ordered ten 
new HLZ® machines to equip five new bottle deposit centers (Pantstation) 
in Denmark.  

The new bottle deposit centers will be added to the fourteen sites already 
operational in Denmark and will strengthen Dansk Retursystem A/S’ 
collection network by getting even closer to beverage consumers across 
the country. Our cooperation with Dansk Retursystem A/S supports Anker 
Andersen’s continued commitment to providing innovative solutions for 
recycling contributing to a more sustainable future.                                                                      Source: Dansk Retursystem A/S 

Techno Trend Milieutechniek Nederland B.V. 
The Dutch company Techno Trend delivered a new counting center to 
Plus Retail B.V. in Deventer in September 2024. This facility is 
equipped with three Anker Andersen HLZ® counting machines, with 
the option to expand to five HLZ® machines. 
 

At the beginning of October, Techno Trend will start building a second 
counting center for Plus Retail B.V., located in Oss. In this fully 
mechanized distribution center, a counting operation is built on a 
mezzanine floor. In the initial phase, the counting operation will be 
started with four Anker Andersen HLZ® counting machines with an                                 
option to expand the counting operation to six HLZ® machines.  

          Source: Techno Trend Milieutechniek                       Once both locations are up and running, they will collectively process 
    280 million used beverage packages annually. 

 

RCA’s 2024 Circular Economy Conference, Alberta, Canada 
From October 30 to November 1, 2024, Anker Andersen A/S, represented by CEO Anders Topp Daugaard and Sales 
Manager Merete Birk Hansen, will attend the RCA Circular Economy Conference in Alberta, Canada 
https://conference.recycle.ab.ca/. This conference presents an excellent opportunity to engage with both new and 
existing customers and to discuss ways to further improve the counting and sorting processes for used beverage 
containers at local bottle depots. So, stop by booth 8 and meet our team! 
 

New Colleagues in the Management Team 
We are pleased to welcome two new members to our management team, who will contribute to a 
further strengthening of our organization.  
 
Tina Petersen has joined us as Quality, Environment, and Sustainability Manager. She will oversee 
our quality and environmental management systems and bring structure to our processes and 
workflows, with the goal of achieving an ISO certification in the future. 
 

Ove Stein has come onboard as our new Factory Manager. He will focus on optimizing production, 
procurement, and warehouse/logistics operations in close collaboration with his team. 
Additionally, he shall ensure strong partnerships with subcontractors and that we consistently 
meet our delivery commitments.  

https://conference.recycle.ab.ca/. 

